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Dec. 23rd - 4th: NO SCHOOL: Winter Break. 

                        The FHS O!  ce will be closed for the Winter Break!

Jan. 6th:    Spring Dual Credit registration ends @ 4:30 PM

                        Start of 2nd Semester - It will be an “A” day
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The FHS girl’s swimmers and divers 

! nished 1st overall last Saturday at 

the North Texas 4A TISCA Invitational, 

scoring 462 points, 278 points ahead 

of 2nd place Texas High School.  Over 

40 schools participated in the meet.  

The boy’s team placed 3rd overall.  

Frisco’s girls won all 3 relays and 4 

out of the 9 individual events and 

capped o"  an undefeated fall season 

against 4A competition including 

a 111-59 dual meet victory on Dec. 

3rd over defending State Champion 

Highland Park.  

Rylee Lin and Ashleigh Dehls took 

! rst in the 100 butter# y and 1-meter 

diving, respectively, and set new 

school records.  Others who won 

one or more individual events 

and/or swam on winning relays 

included Mallori Allen, Rylee Lin, 

Hailey Jenkins, Courtney Nelson, 

Andrew Inoue (In-O-Way), Daniel 

Lawley,  April McDonough, Lauren 

Lin, and Allie Massman.  Placing 

2nd or 3rd in one or more relays 

and/or individual events included 

Ben Lowry, Tommy Peterson, Trent 

Sandwisch, Andrew Inoue, April 

McDonough, Daniel Lawley, Hailey 

Jenkins, Alex Kim, Tommy Peterson, 

Thomas Lauerman, Andrei Prunoiu, 

and Hannah Massman.  Also ! nishing 

in the top eight in one or more relays 

and/or individual events included 

Hannah Massman, Allie Massman, 

Bethany Crocker, Vivian Pham, Lauren 

Lin, Alex Kim, Mallori Allen, Courtney 

Nelson, Hailey Jenkins, Trent 

Sandwisch, Ben Lowry, and Preston 

Foster.  Congratulations to our Frisco 

HS swimmers and divers. 

Second semester schedules will be available on HAC after 

January 2, 2014.  Please check prior to your return to school 

as you will need to know your 1A class.  On Monday, January 

6th, second semester schedules will be distributed in your 

1A class.  We will also have signs around school listing each 

student’s ! rst period classroom.
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